







November 9, 2012



David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Joint Application of Qwest Communications International, Inc. and CenturyTel, Inc. for Approval of Indirect Transfer of Control
	Docket UT-100820

Dear Mr. Danner:  

I am sending this letter to document the dismissal of CenturyLink’s appeal in federal district court of the Commission’s final order, Order 14, in the Qwest-CenturyLink merger proceeding.  On March 19, 2012, the U.S. District Court for the Western District of Washington entered a minute entry in case number 2:11-cv-00633-RAJ dismissing the appeal.  I have enclosed a copy of the email notification I received from the court containing the text of the minute entry.

Sincerely,



JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 
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